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Check OUT THE
NEW WEBSITE!!

hitps:/ /www.mohonasenfoundation.org/
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Mark your Calendar for the
18™ Annual Bill Baker Memorial Golf Tournament 2021
August 14th, 2023
@ Pinehaven Gountry Club

The 2022 Tournament was a huge success last vear at Pinehaven Country Club. We
have started looking for sponsors for the 2023 Golf Tournament. If you know a
company or if you are an alumni and would like to donate a gift basket, or make a

donation,
Please reach out to us @MohonasenFoundation(@ gmail.com
Or
Check out the website

https:/'www.mohonasenfoundation.org/bill-baker-memorial-golf-tournament

Pictures from last year's Golf Tournament
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: Here are some of the awesome grants that the board approved.
1 Make sure to stop at our table at the Budget Vote on May 16th for
| more pictures and information on the grants we have granted!

|_Draper Middle School’s

| Animal Club

| will be taking a

I trip to the Bronx Zoo
(I

Codable Drone
for the Computer Science Class |

Calling All Teachers
The Mohonasen Foundation for Excellence (MFE) awards
Mohonasen teachers with impactful grants with the goal to
increase students’ learning. Teachers can apply by going to
the MFE website to download the several page application.
The Foundation is seeking innovative projects which provide
educational assistance and opportunities that are not included
in usual funding streams and meet the Foundation’s
requirements. The Foundation Board meets monthly to
review any received applications. Please contact the
Foundation through their email address
MohonasenFoundation{eomail.com for more information.

Draper’s
Gingerbread House Contest
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Mohonasen Foundation sponsors Student Art Show at the May 2022 budget vote

Deborah Kavanaugh, and the art teachers planned and executed the art selection and displays.
The art show’s focus was on a theme of student feelings during the pandemic. Eighty students
had their art displayed at the vote and received ribbons. Approximately 300 other students
participated and received a certificate of participation. The foundation purchased a tri fold art
stand for use by the art department.
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